

JULY 2011 MEDIA COVERAGE REPORT (Adverts & press clippings)

Andrew Tilson graduated from Dulwich Community School in May 2009. A rising junior at University of Michigan, Tilson is spending his summer interning with Dulwich College Management International in Shanghai.

What was your experience at Dulwich?

I'm really glad that I studied under the IB Diploma at DCS. My Theory of Knowledge classes and working through the Extended Essay research project challenged me. It seems that the International Baccalaureate gave me a leg up in university.

What is your proudest accomplishment?

I play double bass and in my last year at Dulwich I had the opportunity to practice and perform with visiting musicians from the New York Philharmonic Orchestra. Collaborating and working out problems with fellow students and professional musicians was an incredibly rewarding experience.

What lasting memories will you take from your high school experience? In our last year, our whole class took a trip to Xichang. The focus of

the trip was to help set up a library at a migrant school. We also did a fair bit of trekking to mountain villages to drop off clothing donations. It was a great way to strengthen bonds and make some great memories with our graduating class.



PUBLICATION: Shanghai Talk

POSITION: 1/4 page inside right, p30

DATE: July 2011